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The Executive Committee of the South Carolina High School League met via conference call May 24, 2019 at 
8:30 a.m. at the SCHSL Office, 121 Westpark Blvd, Columbia, South Carolina.  The following members were 
present: Ozzie Ahl, Dr. Kathy Coleman, Sam Jones, Patrick Finneran, Sam Tuten, Josh Trahan, Anna Miller, 
Karen Radcliffe, Ryan Brown, Ray Cooper, Dr. Marty Conner, Dr. Steve Wilson and Michael Stone.  
 
Ozzie Ahl called the meeting to order. 
 
 
Appeal: 
 
Legion Academy’s appeal for at-large membership was denied.   

 
 
The next Executive Committee meeting is scheduled for August 6, 2019.   
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 
 


